From: <u>Janet Slemenda</u>

To: Laurie Connors; Michelle Cilley
Cc: Amy Dunlap; Marc Theiss
Subject: Northborough Fire Department
Date: Thursday, May 30, 2024 4:17:24 PM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Town of Northborough's mail system. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Laurie,

Based on our conversation, we are requesting, on behalf of the Town of Northborough, a continuance for Site Plan Approval for the Fire Department Building originally scheduled for Tuesday June 4, 2024. We request that the project review to be rescheduled to the following Planning Board meeting on June 18, 2024.

Thank you.

Janet

Janet M. Slemenda AIA LEED-AP | Principal



Planning | Design | Sustainability

24 Roland Street, Suite 301 | Charlestown, MA 02129 **T:** 617.776.6545 x217 **F:** 617.776.6678 www.hktarchitects.com

Connect with us on LinkedIn

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.